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6/20/2024 
 
Jody Kirkman 
Marion County  
  
          VIA EMAIL  
Re:   

Financial Project ID#: 435209-1-56-01 

County: Marion County 

State Road: 93 

Document: 1 

Federal Aid Project Number: D523-040-B 

Limits: I75 Interchange NW 49th St from End of NW 49th St to End of NW 35th St 

 
Dear Mr. Kirkman : 
 
Enclosed is correspondence concerning your Agency’s Utility Work by Highway Contractor (UWHC) Agreement for 
the above referenced project.  The FDOT Official Estimate for your UWHC Agreement is $4,221,942.00, plus C.E.A. cost 
of 2% is $84,438.84, plus contingency of 10% is $422,194.20 brings the total agreement amount to $4,728,575.04. 
 
According to the terms of your agreement, referred to in Section 3 “Cost of Utility Work”, subparagraph b., Marion 
County has five (5) working days from this notification, within which to either accept or reject the official estimate.  
We understand that the next meeting of the BOCC is 7/2/2024. Written notification must be received no later than 
7/9/2024.  Please be aware the individual or their designee must sign the acceptance letter for the current Chair, as 
they signed the UWHC Agreement.   
 
If you elect to have your work remain as part of the Department’s contract, according to the terms and conditions of 
your agreement with the Department, Marion County is obligated to pay $4,728,575.04.  Please forward your check 
for the above amount made payable to the “Department of Financial Services” to my attention at 719 S. Woodland 
Blvd. Deland, FL 32720.  I will forward this check to DFS for processing.  Please submit this check no later than 
07/9/2024.  Please be sure to include the UWHC Number 435209-1-56-01 on your check.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in negotiating this agreement.  If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 
386-943-5249 or angela.johns@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Angela Johns 
D5 Utilities Project Manager 

                  
ACJ 
Attachments:  Summary Sheet  
   
email:    Jennifer Bennett (Comptroller)  

D5-Work Program  
D5-FESTAFF@dot.state.fl.us - District Construction 
D5-Ocala Utility Group, Construction 
Trish Dickerson -Utility Coordinator 
Manosh Varghese – Engineer of Record 
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